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Fortunate pooches, indeed:


Six months after Hurricane Katrina, the hard work of mending and finding homes for displaced Gulf Coast pets continues for the good people at Glen Ellyn Animal Hospital and the Palatine-based Fortunate Pooches and Lab Rescue group. In truth, the work may be even harder now that the spotlight has turned to other disasters and social woes. But volunteers, with great sacrifice, just keep on going. “Our rescue is composed of a small group of people trying, in our own way, to make the world a better place by promoting kindness to animals,” Nancy Hahn of Fortunate Pooches wrote to us. Those small ways do have a way of adding up.
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